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Watts Remy

From: Kim Davis <k.mdavis@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 3, 2019 6:44 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 451

  

To Whom It Concerns: 

I am writing to urge you to kill  SB 451, a bill that would let Covanta’s incinerator qualify  as a renewable 
energy. Burning other people’s plastics, medical waste and trash is neither clean nor renewable. Oregonians 
prefer to uphold our obligations for a healthy planet for future generations rather than keep baseless, old 
promises from a former legislator-turned-lobbyist.  This is a totally unacceptable plan to work around the very 
premise of a Clean Energy bill! 
As a Salem resident, I am appalled by the horrible air quality here.  There is no reasonable justification to make 
special arrangements for an incinerator that spews particulates and toxins too many to count in our air, and 
ultimately our soil and water.  
Our children and grandchildren depend on your making the right choices now! 

Thank you. 

Kim Davis 

 


